Jackson, Desiree

From: Shannon Hamel <shannon.o.hamel@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 3:29 PM

To: AdministrativeServices

Subject: ID# 24700037

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to you regarding a notice | received in the mail about a
zoning change in the property located next to mine off Dyson
Avenue/Satellite Blvd. in Cocoa, FL.

| understand that the people who own the property next to mine would
like to change the zoning from General Use to RRMH-1 Rural Residential
Mobile Home Use.

| am on vacation in NY during the public hearing time frames and will not
be able to attend either meeting in person.

| would like to have my objection to this change noted in writing since |
will not be able to voice my objection at the meetings.

If there is anything else | need to do, someone | need to contact or
paperwork | need to fill out please let me know. The best way would be
my email, as my regular mail is being forwarded and it won't make it to
me in time.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,



Shannon Hamel

Cell: (954) 328-2770
shannon.o.hamel@gmail.com




